
 
SENIOR SUNDAY 
Next Sunday our graduating seniors will be recognized. Our 
congratulations goes to all of our seniors! 

John Duggan - Permian High School 
Orie Nzere - Permian High School 

Suzanna Paap - Permian High School 
Coltyn Roemisch - Permian High School 

Tori Swindle - Permian High School 
Catlin Tidmore - Permian High School 

Sierra White - Home School 

Trust in the Lord with all your heart, 
and do not lean on your own understanding. 

In all your ways acknowledge him, and 
he will make straight your paths. 

Proverbs 3:5-6 

SENIOR BANQUET 
Friday night at 6:30 in the MPB. RSVP to the office by tomorrow. 

CELEBRATION 
Come Help Us Celebrate the Graduation of

Suzanna Elizabeth Paap
Class of 2019 - Permian High School

May 25, 2019   12:00 -3:00 pm
Come and Go Party

2748 Bainbridge, Odessa
RSVP To 254-644-4494 by May 22

MISSION TRIP ENVELOPES 
• Please take an envelope from the board in the foyer. 
• Place the amount of cash written on the front of the envelope into 
the envelope. Give to Tim Dobbs or to the office staff. 
• Where is the money going? For the teen mission trip to help with 
VBS in Houston. The program is called Impact Houston.  
• Date - leave Odessa June 22 and return June 29, 2019. 
• Who can go? Teens (8th grade and up), sponsors and anyone else 
who is interested in this mission work. 
• Thanks for your support! We would like funds collected by June 2. 

LOCAL OUTREACH MEETING 
Local Outreach will meet June 6 at 7:00 PM in room 28/29. 

WELCOME 
We welcome you to the Sherwood 
Church of Christ. Our ushers will be 
g i v i n g y o u a p a c k e t w i t h 
information about Sherwood. 
Within the packet is a visitor’s card, 
which we would like for you to fill 
out and place in the contribution 
tray later in the service. Again, 
thank you and welcome!  We invite 
you back for services Sunday 
evening at 5:00 and Wednesday 
evening for Bible classes at 7:00. 

NURSERY  FACILITIES 
An attended nursery is available  on 
the west side of the foyer for infants 
through two years. 

BIBLE HOUR 
Children’s Bible Hour
 Ages 3 - 2nd Grade

Following communion, you may 
take your child to the foyer. Your 
child will be escorted to room 12/14 
for Children’s Bible Hour. You will 
be given a pager in case you need to 
be contacted. 

CELEBRATE RECOVERY 
For all those struggling with hurts, 
hang-ups and habits, please join us 
each Monday evening at 6:15 for a 
meal and at 7:00 for the program in 
the MPB. Child care is provided. 
  SALT 
Single Adults Living Triumphantly 
• Singles 31 and over are invited! 
• Friday, May 31, 2019 at 6:30 PM 
• In the MPB - Game Night! 

KFC 
Kids for Christ will meet on 
Saturday, June 1 from 4:00 PM to 
8:00 PM in the MPB. This is for all 
kids in 1st - 5th grades. For more 
information contact Michael 
Boswell or Randi Allison. 

GRIEF SUPPORT            
The Grief Support Group will meet 
May 23 at 7:00 PM - room 28/29. 
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• Prayer List
•   Patty Ruth Actin, very close cousin of Donna Massey, prayers for a speedy recovery. 
•   Dee Arnold, sister of Amy Woods, health concerns.
•   James Bortzfield, uncle of Christy Eubank, having chemo treatments. 
•  Kathlyn Brakeville, Colleen’s mother-in-law & Casey’s grandmother, health concerns.
• Kenneth Brakeville, husband of Colleen & father of Casey Boswell, health concerns. 
• Steve Caldwell, friend of John  Greenwald, chemo treatments. 
• Kathy Curry, cousin of Jimmy Kiker, health concerns. 
• George Goodson, cousin of Carrie Andes, moved to rehab facility in Austin following a stroke. 
• Twyla Greenfield recovering from broken shoulder and arm. 
• Sherry Greer, sister of Sharon Menchaca, health concerns. 
• Linda Hittle, mother of Kristina Wight, health concerns. 
• Katie Holder, granddaughter of Jaime Hamilton, health concerns. 
• Billy John, son-in-law of Doug & Judy Pomroy, recovering from successful heart surgery. 
• Marshall Johnson, co-worker of Denver Nelms, health issues.  
• Cathy Kapka, aunt of Carrie Andes, health concerns. 
• Linda Koehn scheduled for surgery May 21. 
• Brad Lewis health concerns. 
• Donna Massey health concerns. 
• Kara Maxey, niece of Tracy Golden, health concerns. 
• Tina Nelms having treatments. 
• Phyllis Roberts, niece of Sharon Christian, in ICU in Houston. 
• Carol Rogers, daughter of John & Rosemary Hamrick, health concerns. 
• Martha Shaw was released from MCH. 
• David Vaughn, brother of Mary Dunlap, waiting for a liver transplant. 
• Diane Vice, secretary of Schuyler Wight, family health concerns. 
• Zachary Wallace, grandson of Mark & Linda Koehn, surgery was postponed. 
• Doris Whitley is at Orchard Park room 238. 
• Laurie Wilson is scheduled for surgery June 6. 
• Sherwood members struggling with ongoing health problems: Terry & Ramona Bishop, 

Carolyn Boles, Joe Ben Brandenburg, Sue Bush, Alice Cartwright, Jake Collins, Glenda Dickens, 
Amber Farris, Saundra Gaines, James Holloway, Lucille Hunnicutt, Wanda Jeter, Mark Koehn, 
Gwen Lackey, Betty Lain, Joanne Luker, Mary Lumpkin, Buddy Martin, Scott Martin, Donna 
Massey, Londa Medlin, Wanda Mims, June Ragsdale, Archie Reece, Neta Roy, Bud & Betty 
Thomas, Doris Whitley, Doyle & Pat Williams, Dick Young. 

• Friends & relatives of Sherwood members struggling with ongoing health issues: Teresa Kay 
Armstrong, Jenny Duncan, Amy Faulkner, Robert Ebersole, Jasmine Smith, Stanley Thomas. 

• Senior Residents: Bonnie Benton - Legacy Ranch 1B in Midland; Alice Cartwright - 
Madison 416; Carl Denton - Deerings 308B; Wayne Dickens - Madison 211; Marilyn Doughten - 
Orchard Park 236A; Flossie Dunlap - Madison 406; Leon Fowler - Helen Greathouse 224 in 
Midland; Jim & Dorothea Howell - Parks Senior Living 518;  Ray Pierson - Brookdale 100; 
Joann Scott - Manor Village Circle S-5 in Midland; Ava Skiles - Buena Vida 104B.                                                                                                              

Elders 
Clayton Dennis 

Lynn Money 
Matthew Nzere 

Don Potter 

Deacons 
Donny Allison 

Michael Boswell 
Darryl Boykin 

Brian Crow 
Rusty Eubank 
Kevin Farber 
Clint Golden 
Michael Hall 

Brian Irby 
Mark Koehn 

Phillip Marquez 
Lantz Mills 

Bill Morgette 
Eric Orr 

Robin Rutherford 
Kory Willey 

Roger Winchell 

Ministers 
Adam Marshall 

Youth 

Lynn Money 
Outreach/Education 

Taylor Robles 
Pulpit 

Missions 
Juan Gutierrez 
Toluca, Mexico 

Fernando Ponce 
Panama 

Raul Solis 
Toluca, Mexico 

Jaime Stonestreet 
Panama 

Ed Wharton 
SIBI - Lubbock 

Roberto Zepeda 
Toluca, Mexico

    OUR RECORD - MAY 12,  2019   

       Bible Class                                    171 
     AM Worship                                 289 
     PM Worship                                 110 
     Wednesday                                     106 

    Contribution                      $13,329.16 
                                        
    Weekly Budget                   $13,566.00 

    Building Fund                  $425,046.66 
    Playground Fund               $31,318.00 
    Teen Mission Fund              $3,674.00   

Requested Prayers 
Sarah McCarter 

Sherwood Pantry 
Mac & Cheese 

Thanks to everyone for 
helping fill the pantry. 

Arms of  Hope 
Baby wipes 

NM Children’s Home 
Elbow Mac 

Bow Tie Pasta 
Nursery Attendants 

May 26, 2019 
Janna Winchell 
Kelsie Golden 


